Planning application comment was submitted on the09 July 2024 08:47 AM
The following is a comment on application P241551/N by Paul Stephens

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: My attention has just been drawn to the planning application by Onmu at the Marlbrook Transfer
Station

Who are proposing to put up a waste processing facility right next to our farm and new restaurant and shop.
Id like to draw your attention to page 36 paragraph 6.49 ref Noise at Newton Court

The main building and 2 flue and chimney are described on page 11 paragraph 4.6

As you can imagine this will:

Visually impact from our restaurant

Noise impact to our customers sitting outside. also on the residents living at Newton Court

Im also concerned about the access this does not conform to the current 50 meter visual splay need to enter the
site.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Paul

Last nhame: Stephens

email: [
Postcode: HR60PF

Address: Newton Court, Newton, HR6 OPF

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: This project is not suitable for the countryside, there are plenty of
places at the near by Industrial site at Leominster

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=241551

Form reference: FS-Case-629271435



